
 

April BOD Meeting 

On Thursday, April 5 2018 the Miami-Dade County League of Cities held it’s April Board of 
Director’s meeting at Top Golf in Miami Gardens. Everyone enjoyed this exciting new venue and look 
forward to having future meetings held there. This board meeting was President Oliver Gilbert’s last 
meeting as presiding officer. Thanks to President Gilbert’s leadership and commitment the League 
continues to be a strong advocate for our municipalities. He will now assume the role of Immediate 
Past President. The meeting began by having Vice Mayor Erhabor Ighodaro, Miami Gardens, give the 
invocation, and Councilwoman Felicia Robinson, Miami Gardens, recited the Pledge of Allegiance. At 
this meeting President Gilbert made a number of presentations recognizing Mayor Jordan Leonard, 
Bay Harbor Islands, Commissioner Barbara Jordan, Miami-Dade County, Mayor Otis Wallace, 
Florida City, Vice Mayor R.S. Shiver, Florida City, Associate Members Becker & Poliakoff, the 
Miami Dolphins and Ms. Marta Armas. Commissioner Tony Ortiz of the City of Orlando made a 
brief presentation as a candidate for the Florida League of Cities 2nd Vice Presidency and asked for 
everyone’s support. President Gilbert and the Board look forward to seeing everyone at the upcoming 
gala on Saturday, May 12, 2018.  
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